
 

First of all my favourite experience all over these years was the 

exchange to Germany, with the students from Grimma. 

I liked a lot of things about that activity: travelling to another 

country, visiting monuments, learning some words in german… 

But above all of it meeting new people was the most important 

for me. The adrenalin before getting in the plane and the 

happiness that I felt when we arrived to Grimma are feelings that 

I´ll never forget. I got a lot from this experience, I had made a 

lifelong friend and I´m so thankful for it. 

The Canterville ghost play was so fun to do, I think it was a great 

activity to make us lose the fear to speak English in public and we 

also had a good time so I don´t really remember anything bad 

from this project. 

I remember the Photo Contest that we made in 2017, it was an 

amazing and creative way to make us focus in our own work. 

The last activity that I chose is the laboratory practice in wich we 

dissected a pig´s heart. I really enjoyed it because it was a 

different way to study and learn biology and I´m really interested 

on it, so it was a truly enriching experience. 

To sum up, this program benefits the whole high school and the 

students, you have a better level of English and you learn 

through different interactive activities. I would recommend it to 

every student because I think  the languages open doors in life. 

B. R. V. 


